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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Flowers on the Altar: 

In Honor of Their 60th Anniversary 

Tom & Janet Jenny 

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

June 16 - 21: pictures & frames 50% off 
 

The Red Cross is in critical need of blood 

donations. Drive is held at Oostburg State 

Bank, Community Room on July 10 from     

11 AM - 4 PM. Register at 1-800-RED CROSS. 
 

Love INC is in need of an Intake Specialist 

who is the main point of contact for neigh-

bors who call. This role is to develop relation-

ships with individuals, seeking support by 

asking compassionate questions, listen to 

and understand neighbors rather than solve 

problems. To learn more, contact us at 

loveincsheboygancounty.org or call  

920-783-6701.  
 

The Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry is open on 

the 2nd Sat every month from 9 – 11 AM and 

every Thurs from 9 – 11 AM. Patrons are wel-

come to visit the pantry once each month. 

We look forward to continuing to serve the 

communities of: Cedar Grove, Hingham, 

Howards Grove, Kohler, Oostburg, She-

boygan Falls and Waldo. Please remember 

to bring the following each time you visit: 

photo ID, current utility bill, and paper  

grocery bags. 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  97 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  113 

 9:30 AM -  294 

Online  9 

 Total: 513 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS June 13 - 19, 2025 

Congregation Meeting 

June 17 at 6:30 PM in the Worship Center 

Please join us for the Congregation Meeting. 

The agenda is as follows: 

1. Secretary’s Report 
2. Treasurer’s Report 
3. 2025-26 Budget 
4. Worship Center Condenser Project 
5. Congregation Concerns 

As previously published, questions brought up  

during this time will not elicit a response from 

leadership. Questions must be submitted by the 

published deadline for meeting for discussion. 
 

June 23 - Building Closed 

The Church Building will be closed on Mon, 

June 23. The staff will be on a retreat off-site.  
 

Church Office Extended Closing 

June 30 - July 7 
 

The Church Office will be closed to replace 

the carpeting. Ministry and other events will 

still meet as scheduled. If you have an emer-

gency and need to reach the pastor on 

call, call the Church Office at 920-467-6449 

and press “1”. You will be automatically  

connected to the pastor’s cell phone.  
 

Paperless Weekend 

Due to the office closure, the weekend of 

July 3-6 we will use projection screens only, 

no printed bulletins or Weekly News.  
 

Ants in the Worship Center 

Please be sure to clean up food / beverage 

spills in the Worship Center. Food left on the 

floor before the custodian can vacuum  

attracts ants. 

Ducktona Pancake Breakfast   

Fundraiser for FMSC 

Sun, July 6 from 7 - 11 AM at River Park 

Come enjoy a delicious breakfast and help 

us feed the hungry! Could you lend a hand? 

There are two shifts available: 6:00 – 9:00 AM 

or 9:00 AM - noon. Sign up on the church 

website! 
 

Help Wanted: Choir Accompanist 

We are looking to hire a piano player to  

accompany our Adult Choir. The pianist 

should have previous experience              

accompanying and be able to play various 

styles of anthems. Rehearsals with the Choir 

are Aug-May, Tuesdays from 6:30 – 8:00 PM. 

The Choir typically sings 1st and 2nd Sundays 

of each month, along with Festival Sundays 

and holiday services. This is a paid position 

for about 8 hours a week. Please contact 

Thomas Walkenhorst with questions. The job 

description and application can be found 

on our website or in the Church Office. 
 

Celebrate Recovery 

Thursdays, 6:00 PM, 300 Wing, Use Entrance 4 
 

In Celebrate Recovery, we follow a Chris-

tian, 12-Step, 8-Principal process to heal 

from life’s hurts, habits, and hang-ups! No 

sign-up necessary - just a willingness to show 

up. All are welcome! Contact: Julie at 920-

207-1397. Babysitting is available during CR 

meetings (includes dinner). Please register at 

stpaulcr@gmail.com or text Julie by 5 PM on 

Wed. We are so excited to have this service 

available so parents/families can attend 

together and find healing in their lives! 

 

Welcome Guests! 

If you are joining us for the first time today,  

please introduce yourself to the Pastor after the service! 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School 
Sunday School is on break for the 
summer and will return in Sept.  
 

VBS  
VBS registration has hit capacity. If 
you would like to be added to our 
waitlist, please email Savannah 
Henn directly.  
 

Summer Children’s Message  
There will be a Children’s Message 
on the 1st, 3rd, and 5th Sundays 
during the 9:30 service. 
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 service during the summer  
worship schedule. The nursery is 
open for children birth-4 years old.  
The nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Youth & Young Adult 

• Youth Mission Team  
Youth Mission Team heads to serve 
Northern Wisconsin this week! Please 
keep the following youth and adults    
in your prayers: Timmy, Max, Adam,  
Roman, Cameron, Clark, Raena, Rileigh, 
Jolene, Khloe, Alayna, Emily, Michelle 
and Nicole. 
 

• Confirmation Pictures 
If you purchased professional photos, 
they are on the Welcome Center labeled 
with your name. Please take them home 
with you! 
 

• Food, Fire & Fellowship 
Sun, June 22 from 5:30 - 7:30 PM 
At Nicole’s House 
 

This is a great time to check in to see 
how everyone’s summer is going so far.  
Stop by for some fun games, food, and 
time of connection.   

Children, Youth, & Family Event 

Come and join us  
June 18, 6:00-7:30 PM at  
Shaw Family Playground 

Evergreen Park - 2614 Pine Grove Ave, Sheboygan  
 

We look forward to having fellowship with St. Paul 
families. Light snacks will be provided. 
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 
 
 
 

Anniversary: Tom & Janet Jenny, June 12 
 

Ministry of Fatherhood: Passing on the  

                Christian faith to their children 
 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, 

please talk to a pastor so that we can 

pray for them in church and/or add them 

to our Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a 

visit. If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

         Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in the 

office in the box marked “military.” 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


